
Eco-Schools update 
 
Thursday 22nd October 2020 
 
Update log:  

 
-Due to the current Covid 19 restrictions we have or-
ganised Eco slightly differently.  

 

Class teachers have photographed their eco reps and sent 
them to me for the eco display and eco web page. 

 

I have sent a video update to classes and eco reps remind-
ing them about their day to day eco jobs such as complet-
ing the class eco sheets and the walk to school register.  
This video is also available on the school website. 

 

I have emailed class teachers and classes about the envi-
ronmental review so everyone can contribute towards it. I 
have also helped them to prepare for the walk to school 
register starting in November.  

 

I have updated the Eco page on the school website.  

 

 

Coming soon… 

 

-Class questionnaires  

-We hope to work on something with the school council 
and the PTA  
 


